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9th September 2022 

"I declare before you all that my whole life, whether it be long or short, shall be devoted to your service and the service of our great 

imperial family to which we all belong." 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It is with great sadness that Buckingham Palace announced yesterday the death of Her Majesty The 

Queen. 

We have now entered a period of national mourning that will continue until the end of the State Funeral. 

Guidance providing the public, businesses and institutions with advice on the period of national 

mourning following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be issued by the Cabinet Office 

and available on GOV.UK. Once details of the funeral are confirmed by the Royal Household, we will 

write to you with further guidance and information. 

Schools will remain open.  

During the period of mourning, only essential and urgent communications will be shared and published. 

After 10 days, all communications inclusive of the newsletter and Twitter will continue. 

You can visit the Palace’s website for more information about the mourning period www.royal.uk and 

support for everyone at this difficult time. 

We are grateful to Her Majesty for all her years of tireless service and dedicated leadership to the 

people of this Nation. We shall miss her. 

“In times when nothing stood 

But worsened or grew strange  
There was one constant good:  
She did not change.”  
 

Philip Larkin 
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